
 
 

 
 

Chief Superintendent shares plans for new report cards 

 
 
CALGARY — Naomi Johnson, chief superintendent of schools, is providing individual 
interviews with media about report cards the morning of June 13.  
 
Media interested in this opportunity are asked to please email 
mediarelations@cbe.ab.ca to book a time slot starting at 9:30 a.m. Interviews will be 
scheduled on a first-come, first-served basis.   
 
When responding, please identify your preferred time and we will do our best to 
accommodate. 
 
Date:  June 13, 2013 
Time:  9:30 – 11:30 a.m. 
Location:  Education Centre, 1221 - 8 Street S.W. 
 
 
Street parking is available on 12 or 13 Avenue S.W. 
 
 

-30- 
 

For Immediate Release 
June 12, 2013 
mediarelations@cbe.ab.ca 
403-819-2317 
 

mailto:mediarelations@cbe.ab.ca
mailto:mediarelations@cbe.ab.ca

